FCA-COC MINUTES FOR OCTOBER 3, 2011 MEETING
Meeting called to order at 7:03 pm. Twenty-six members present.

Diana Palmer introduced the meeting as Jerry Markham and Anita McComas were absent. 
TREASURER’S REPORT (Anita McComas): Not available
WORKSHOPS (Marilyn Bury): Still two openings left for Rick McDiarmont’s workshop (Nov. 5,6 & 7). Bonny Roberts workshop is booked for Feb. 17, 18 & 19 at $285/member. Neil Paterson is booked for April 23-27 at $525/member and Mike Svob is booked for next Sept. 28, 29 & 30 (no price yet).

Question about password for website was raised. First six letters of name is user name and password. Wendy will send out instructions in next email. Passwords are not issued to supporting or basic members. No password is needed to sign up for a workshop or make payments. 

EXHIBITIONS (Linda Lovisa): Received submissions from 14 members totaling about 30 paintings. Garry Langrish volunteered to help hang.

Wendy Penner announced that a new online newsletter will be coming out soon. Information on exhibitions, entries and competitions will be in Newsletter. It will be a monthly edition emailed to each member.

Galleria will be our next exhibit and then Little Straw Vineyard followed by Art Walk next fall.

MEMBERSHIPS (Diana Palmer):  Three new members joined since last meeting making a total of 75 members in all.
NEW BUSINESS: Okanagan Arts Awards Launch free to attend Oct. 5 at the Art Gallery. Anita suggested that the FCA-COC nominate themselves and also consider nominating individual members of our group.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:20 pm followed by a talk given by Wendy Hart Penner on preparing for a solo show in a gallery and a slide presentation by Dennis Weber on his travels this past summer.
